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We present the most recent results from the 16th observational season of the Optical Gravitational
Lensing Survey (OGLE) in 2007. History of the OGLE project since it beginnings in 1992 is pre-
sented. Among the main OGLE results are the detections of the microlensing events towards the
Galactic Bulge and Magellanic Clouds, planetary microlensing events and continuous monitoring
of strong lenses. Other research areas include also studies of variable stars and planetary transits.
Future plans of the project include a new mosaic camera with 1.4 square degree field of view, to
be in operation in early 2009.

Readers are referred to the attached on-line material which include full Power Point presentation
and its PDF version.
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